Please submit to the reception/school office or e-mail completed form to martha.witt@splgrafton.org
by Tuesday, May 27, 2025. Please PRINT all information. (Recognition weekend is June 1, 2025).

2025 GRADUATE RECOGNITION

(Please print name as you would like it printed in bulletin)

Will graduate during 2025 from

(Name of Institution)

(Location)

Degree

Special Class Honors (we do not list awards/scholarships):

Name & telephone # of person submitting information:

If you have any questions, contact Martha Witt at 262-377-4659, ext. 332



